
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
To:   Greenlee Sales & Customer Service 
From:   Feras Khouri, VDV Product Manager 
Subject:  Rebranding notice 
Date:  March 24, 2016 
 
 
Team, 
 
This announcement is to notify you all that the NC-100 will be rebranded to Greenlee Communications 
and shipping in a new black color as opposed to the old forest green. If forecast holds true, the new 
units will begin to ship in about 1 month from today. We should be receiving samples by the end of 
next week, so if anybody would like photos please reach out to me directly. The NC-500 will also be 
rebranded and switched to black, however if forecast holds true, this will not happen until late 2016 or 
early 2017. The pad printing on the products will remain white. 
 
If anybody has any questions, please let me know. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Feras Khouri 
Product Manager 
Greenlee Communications 
Office: (760) 510-0549 | Mobile: (760) 356-0119 
 


